From: Tommy Clee ||l @hertfordshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 December 2020 17:02

To: M25 Junction 28 <M25Junction28@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: M25 Junction 28 Improvements Projects

Good Afternoon,

| am emailing to register my interest in the M25 Junction 28 Improvement Works. Please could | ask that | am added
to the email circulation list for key developments and updates.

Best regards,

Tommy Clee

Assistant Network Manager — East Herts & Broxbourne | Network Management |
Environment & Infrastructure

Hertfordshire County Council

. County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DE, Postal Point: CHN115
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****Disclaimer

The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated. If you have received this
message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified. The views expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of Hertfordshire
County Council unless explicitly stated. Please be aware that emails sent to or received from Hertfordshire County Council may be intercepted and read by
the council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the
purposes of essential maintenance or support of the email system.





